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I live within 25 miles of the portland  race way. I am a school social worker and want 

to make sure I advocate for the health of our youth! We have regulations prohibiting 

leaded gas for everyday use, regulations on preventing the use of leaded paint. Why 

would we not regulate leaded petrol use at our PIR? All of us deserve the right to 

clean air, the respect for the Portland International Race track to stop putting lead 

into our air. Please pass this bill banning leaded gas use at the PIR. 

 

Cheryl Wilson 


